Dr.Evan S.Baltazzi Evanel Associates Box 42 Northfield OHIO 44067 U.S.A.

Holland, Utrecht, 19.7.1974.

Dear Dr. Baltazzi:

In february I received Your book ASP "a mindbody system of self-protection". Now 5 monthes later I've read Your book for the third time and I promised You to write how I thought about the book. Of course these technics are basic-technics, but I must tell You, they are very good indeed. I think ASP will become very popular in U.S.A., for in short time people can learn very effective things. When You make a book for higher degrees, please inform me, for I will buy this book too.

I hope Dr. Baltazzi, that Your Society will grow in U.S.A. and I wish You much x makes good luck with the ASP-method.

Please give my best wishes to Your members.

With greetings from Holland,

Pres. Intern. Judo and Jujitsu League World Taijutsu Organization G.J.M. van Zantwijk 7.Dan (Japan) Van der Mondestraat 67 bis Utrecht Holland Europe

